
PNDI #  ______________________________________    USFWS Project #  ___________________________________ 

U.S. FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 
110 Radnor Road, Suite 101, State College, PA 16801 

This responds to your inquiry about a PNDI Internet Database search that resulted in a potential conflict with a 
federally listed, proposed or candidate species.   

PROJECT LOCATION INFORMATION

County:        _________________________________ 

MISC INFORMATION

Date received by FWS: ________________________ 

 ACTIVE  ARCHIVETownship:  _____________________________ 

USFWS COMMENTS    EMAILED MAILED

To:  _______________________________________ 

SPECIFIC PROJECT:  _________________________________________________________________ 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE COMMENT(s):

____ NOT LIKELY TO ADVERSELY AFFECT 

The federally listed ___________________________________________ occur or may occur in or near 
the project area.  However, based on our review of the information provided, including the project description 
and location (__________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________) 
no adverse effects to these species are likely to occur.  If there is any change in the location, scale, scope, 
layout or design of the project, further consultation or coordination with the Service will be necessary.  

The above determination is valid for two years from the date of this letter.  In addition, this response relates 
only to federally listed, proposed, and candidate species under our jurisdiction, based on an office review 
of the proposed project's location and anticipated impacts.  No field inspection of the project area has been 
conducted by this office.  Consequently, comments on this form are not to be construed as addressing other 
Service concerns under the Fish and Wildlife Coordination Act or other authorities.  Please reference the

above PNDI # and USFWS Project # in any future correspondence regarding this project.

This review was conducted by the biologist listed below.  He/she can be contacted at 814-206-(Extension).  

SIGNATURE:  ________________________________________________     
Supervisor, Pennsylvania Field Office 

 Melinda Turner (x7449) Jennifer Kagel (x7451) 
Pamela Shellenberger (x7459)

 Nicole Ranalli (x7455)
Bob Anderson (x7447)

Email:

Affiliation:
____________________________________

__________________________________

Rick McCorkle (x7470)
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	PNDI: 
	USFWS Project: 2017-0333
	County: York
	Date received by FWS: August 12, 2019
	Township: Peach Bottom
	Fax: briana.grange@nrc.gov
	To: Briana Grange
	Affiliation: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
	SPECIFIC PROJECT: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 and 3 Subsequent License Renewal
	NOT LIKELY TO ADVERSELY AFFECT: X
	The federally listed: Indiana bat (Myotis sodalis) and northern long-eared bat (M. septentrionalis)
	and location 1: subsequent license renewal of Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 and 3 and
	and location 2: continued operation will not involve any new ground-disturbing activities or substantial tree-clearing,
	no adverse effects to this species are likely to occur  If there is any change in the location scale scope: aside from normal maintenance activites such as power line ROW maintenance
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